
 

Dear Nursing Student: 

 

Welcome to Beaumont Hospital, Troy!  We are excited that you are pursuing a career in 

nursing and hope your affiliation at our agency will be positive and provide a valuable 

clinical learning experience. 

 

Please contact the Nursing Education and Research Department at (248) 964-8140 or 

nursingstudents@beaumont.edu if we can be of assistance to you. Our office is located on 

the Ground floor in the Moceri Learning Center. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Donna Wright, MSN, RN, CMSRN, NPDS-BC 

Clinical Placement Coordinator 

Nursing Education and Research 

Beaumont Hospital, Troy                                                                                                          

Email: donna.wright@beaumont.org                                                                                

Phone: 248-964-3197 
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